
From:  

Angela McIlvain  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

I respectfully demand an Environmental Impact Statement for the proposed Rose Quarter Freeway 
Expansion. We need to be prioritizing a future with less fossil fuels, less cars on the road, and easier 
ways to travel en masse. More bus routes, more frequent trains, smoother roads for bike commuters, 
and more sidewalks are infinitely more productive for a clean and healthy future!  

 


